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PORT OF FLEETWOOD

NOTICE to MARINERS - 06 / 2025

Mariners are advised that:

the Starboard Hand Buoy No.5, in the River Wyre, Fleetwood is reported as unlit.

All mariners are advised to navigate the area with caution, especially during the 
hours of darkness.

For any further information please contact Fleetwood dock on vhf channel 12 during 
tide 
times.

ABP Fleetwood Tel 01253 879060

Port Office

Fleetwood FY7 6PP

Richard Webb

Div Harbour Master

14.08.2025

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the 
contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


